
From: Earley, Jimmy <jearley@cio.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Earley, Jimmy <jearley@cio.sc.gov>

Lee, Kim <klee@cio.sc.gov>
Date: 6/19/2013 11:53:54 AM

Subject: Correspondence of March 13, 2013, from Governor Haley to Lawrence Strickling, U.
S. Department of Commerce

Attachments: 2969_001.pdf

Christian, I hope you are doing well. 
 
Governor Haley recently designated Tom Fletcher from the Division of State Information Technology (DSIT) as the 
point of contact for South Carolina’s State and Local Implementation Grant Program.   Tom Fletcher has now 
announced his retirement effective July 17, 2013, and Bob Steadman (DSIT – Statewide Interoperability Coordinator) 
has agreed to serve in that capacity.   
 
I, respectfully, request that Governor Haley designate Mr. Bob Steadman from DSIT to replace Tom Fletcher.   We will 
also need another letter addressed to Secretary Strickling reflecting this change.  For your convenience, I have 
attached the letter of March 13th from Governor Haley.  I will be happy to distribute this letter if you would return it 
to me at your convenience.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  As always, thank you for your help.
 
Thanks,
 
Jimmy
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